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ROSCTL WEBINAR ON 2nd NOVEMBER, 2021 
Issues raised and clarifications provided on ROSCTL Scheme 

  
Dear Members, 

 

AEPC wishes you and your family members a Very Happy Diwali!! 

As you all are aware, MOT vide its notification no 12015/11/2020-TTA dated 13.8.2021 had 
announced continuation of Scheme for Rebate of State and Central Taxes and 
levies (RoSCTL) on export of garments and made-ups to enhance competitiveness of these 
sectors, w.e.f. 01st January 2021 to 31st March 2024 for apparel/garments. With effect 
from 01.01.2021, the scheme provides for remission amount in the form of transferable duty 
credit issued to a person and maintained in the electronic duty credit ledger in 
the customs automated system.  

2.         Duty Drawback Division, Department of Revenue as well as DG (Systems) have already 
issued guidelines for implementation of RoSCTL Scheme.  Scroll generation 
of RoSCTL Scheme has already started. 

3.         However, AEPC members have been reporting number of implementation and policy 
issues related to the scheme.  Hence, a webinar was organized by Directorate General of 
Taxpayer Services (DGTS), Department of Revenue and AEPC jointly to enhance the 
awareness of the scheme amongst our member exporters and also to address the queries of 
the members. 

4.         Webinar was addressed by Dr. Tejpal Singh, Principal ADG, DGTS, Shri Anuj Gogia, 
Principal ADG, DG Systems, Shri Gopal Krishna Jha, Director, Drawback and other senior 
officers from Department of Revenue. 

5.         Subsequent to the address, there were detailed question and answer session in which 
various issues faced by exporters regarding ROSCTL were discussed and clarifications were 
issued. Chairman AEPC delivered inaugural address and requested for clearance of backlog 
cases at the earliest and address other grievances. 



6.         Webinar was attended by three organizations namely DGTS, DG Systems, Drawback 
Division, Department of Revenue, Ministry of Finance.  A summary of issues discussed in the 
Webinar and the clarifications issued on them is enclosed as Annexure I. 

7.         This is for your information please. 

  

With warm regards, 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Dr. L.B. Singhal 

Secretary General 

 


